
Dear colleagues,

We are again together with you with the 3rd issue of our journal.

I would like to accentuate that we expect submission of your works that you have conducted in our University to our journal. 
Our evaluation process is extremely rapid and accepted articles are quickly assigned a DOI number and published online on the 
website of our journal. 

In order our journal and published works to get more reading and more citation in the international arena, I consider beneficial 
to mention that articles written in English are also important for our journal in addition to Turkish publications.

With this issue, I thank our esteemed readers, all our colleagues submitting articles to our journal, and all our reviewers who 
contribute to the content with their valuable feedbacks and I wish these supports will be continued.

We will be glad to share with you the news that our journal is searched in the international indexes in a shortest time.

Best Regards

Adem Akçakaya, MD, Prof.
Editor
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